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Photo Updates

Updates & Contact Info

General Information

Our hours of operation will change as they normally do this time of 
the year.  We are currently open for play at 0800 Tuesday through 
Sunday and for the first time this fall we are attempting to 
incorporate some shotgun starts at 1000 for all golfers interested in 
playing that day.  By doing this we avoid the morning frost delays 
we get during this time of the year and maximize the amount of 
available golf opportunity that day.  Please call or track these 
opportunities on our website as they emerge.
With the end of our outings season we are going to capture some 
opportunity as well to open the course on Mondays in November 
if the weather and conditions are conducive for a successful day 
of play.  We will have these opportunities posted on the website as 
well going forward.
Golfers will see work being conducted on various surfaces during 
this time as well as other project style work to prepare for the 2025 
season.  With this, and a decline in weather conditions, we will be 
offering twilight rates all day through November until we close the 
course.  Timing on the closure will be weather dependent, typically 
when snow flies. We will send notifications of our status when 
inevitability of closure presents itself.
We have been extremally patient in waiting for the green light to 
occupy the new clubhouse. We are hopeful to have access to it this 
winter so we can prepare for a successful start to the 2025 season.  
There are several punch list items that are still to be completed that 
are delaying occupancy of the facility. West Point DPW and MWR 
are working with the Army Corps of Engineers to ensure we get it 
right!  This has resulted in some additional delays, but our 
expectations are high so that we provide the product our 
customers deserve and have waited way to long for.  Updates on 
possible activity and opening timeframes will be posted as we 
move forward over the next few weeks/months.
Thank you to all for a very successful season.  2024 was one of the 
most successful in the history of the golf course and our staff have 
worked extremely hard to provide a service and product that aligns 
with our vision and mission, given the facility and equipment 
challenges we continue to face without a proper clubhouse, 
practice facility space and an aging cart fleet.  Kudos to our team 
and we all look forward to better days ahead.  We have a great new 
future on the horizon and 2025 is going to be a great start in that 
new and exciting direction.

Progress of our irrigation system 
replacement project (above).

Driving Range is CLOSED.

Points of Contact:
Course Manager - (845)938-2067
Golf Supt. - (845)938-4632

Follow us: 
www.golfatwestpoint.com 

Facebook: West Point Golf Course


